
 

To sensitively manage the natural resources entrusted to our care, to provide the people of Montara - Moss Beach with reliable, high – 
quality water, wastewater, and trash disposal at an equitable price, and to ensure the fiscal and environmental vitality of the district for 
future generations. Be open to providing other services desired by our community. 

  
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 
MONTARA WATER AND SANITARY 
DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MEETING OF MAY 16, 2024 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Board of the 
Montara Water and Sanitary District, scheduled to be held on May 16, 2024 at 
7:30 P.M., in the Boardroom, District Administrative Offices, 8888 Cabrillo 
Highway, Montara, California, has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items. 
The next Regular meeting of the District Board of Directors is scheduled to be 
held on June 6, 2024 at 7:30 P.M. at the above address. 

 

 

 

Dated: May 14, 2024 

 
Clemens Heldmaier  
General Manager  

 

 


